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	Our NFP Podcast has been released
The ATO's podcast, Tax inVoice, has released an episode focusing on NFPs. We cover everything from legal structures to tax concessions and exemptions. Have a listen and find out what you need to know about starting a not-for-profit. 
 
Single Touch Payroll webinar recording is now available 
On 28 November, John Shepherd spoke with payroll software industry leaders about Single Touch Payroll. You can now view the recording where they reflected on our journey so far and discussed the extension to smaller employers.
 
Let us know how we're doing
We want to hear from you! Complete our not-for-profit client survey to help us improve your experience and interactions with us.
 
Not-for-profit Stewardship Group wraps up for the year
Our final Not-for-profit stewardship meeting for 2018 was held recently, in what rounds out a very successful year for the group. Find out more about what was discussed and our new members.  
 
Managing donation records
If your donors are looking for a quick and easy way to manage their gifts and donation records, our myDeductions tool can help.
 
Ancillary fund webinar recording is now available
On 15 November, we held a webinar on ancillary funds that covered guidelines, returns, changes, conflicts of interest, and commonly encountered issues.
 
Emergencies, ABNs and your details
Your ABN details are used by emergency services and Government agencies to help identify your business during times of disaster, so it's important to keep your details up to date.
 
Protect your organisation from cybercrime
We are introducing multi-factor authentication for some cloud accounting software users to protect your data. If your software provider has advised that it will become mandatory for you, we recommend you start using it as soon as possible.
 
Our service promise to you
We've revised our Taxpayers' Charter, which will help you understand your rights and obligations when you deal with us. Find out what to expect when you interact with us and what to do if you wish to question any decision we have made. 
 
GST and supplies by charities - benchmark market values
Thank you to those who provided feedback on our benchmark market values. We are looking to update our guidance to provide additional clarification, including how the benchmarks apply.
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	New web content
	›
	Working together to deliver a seamless digital experience

	›
	Do your employees live in a remote area?

	›
	Low-cost Single Touch Payroll solutions

	›
	Removing tax deductibility of non-complaint payments 


 
Updated web content
	›
	Getting help for NFPs 

	›
	Taxable organisations 



	 

	  

		 
	 
	 

	 
	Read the latest speeches By the Commissioner and other ATO leaders

Email us your feedback and suggestions

For future editions Subscribe | Unsubscribe 
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